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            4th July 2025 

Dear families, 

I hope that you are all well.  

 

Staffing for September 2025 

Please find below the staffing arrangements for September. Children will get the chance to meet their new 

teachers on their transition day next Wednesday. 

Reception – Mrs Wills  

Year 1 – Mrs Summersby  

Year 2 – Mrs Mooney  

Year 3 – Mrs Morris (4 days) & Mrs S McLeod (1 day)  

Year 4 – Mrs Simms (4 days) & Mrs S McLeod (1 day)  

Year 5 – Mrs Hall-Murray  

Year 6 – Miss Gray  

Reception & KS1 – Mrs Wynne 

 

First Holy Communion 

Following months of preparation, on Saturday 14th June, the Year 4 children made their First Holy 

Communion. It was a beautiful celebration, and the children were a real credit to both the school and their 

families, as they have been throughout the lead-up to this special day. Many thanks to everyone who helped 

make the occasion so memorable. 

 

Celebration of Work Evening 

Families are invited to join their child(ren) to view the work they have completed this year. Books will be 

available to view in classrooms between 3pm and 5pm on Monday 7th July. If you are unable to attend, 

children’s books will be sent home as usual at the end of the Summer term. This event is also a great 

opportunity for children to show parents their new classroom for September.  

 

Summer Fair 

This year, our Summer Fair took place after school on Friday 20th June and was, as always, a huge success, 

raising over £1,600! I would like to thank our wonderful PTA and everyone who helped on the day. It was 

lovely to see so many members of our school community come together to raise money and have fun. A 

special thank you also goes to the generous individuals and businesses who donated prizes for our raffle - 

your support is greatly appreciated. 

                                                                                                                                                                                            PTO 
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Residentials 2025 

Last week, Year 5 and Year 6 children enjoyed residential visits to Keswick and Borrowdale, respectively. 

These trips provide fantastic opportunities for the children to challenge themselves through a variety of 

activities and experiences. It has been a privilege to watch the children enjoy themselves and achieve 

successes beyond the classroom. I am very proud of how well they conducted themselves throughout their 

visits. 

To see more photos from the residentials, please visit your child’s year group page in the ‘Pupils’ / ‘Class 

Blogs’ section of the school website or by following these links: (Y5 Photos / Y6 Photos) 

 

Dates for diaries: 

Please find below some updated key dates for the Summer term: 

 

July 

Friday 4th July – Year 5 Drama club’s performance of ‘Much Ado About Nothing’ at the Northern Stage    

Monday 7th July – Celebration of work drop-in afternoon (3pm – 5pm in classes) 

Tuesday 8th July - Sports Day (Rec & KS1 9:30-11am/KS2 1:15-2:45pm)  

Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th July – Year 6 Catholic Feeder Secondary school transition days 

Thursday 10th July – Year 4 Camping experience on the school field                                     

Wednesday 16th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Mass in school 7pm  

Friday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9am          

Friday 18th July – School closes for the Summer holidays 

With my very best wishes, 

 

 

 

Mr Marley 
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